
Help  Wanted: 
Parent/Guardian  

PBIS Committee Members 
 

Are you interested in getting involved with the Dakota Elementary PBIS 

Committee? We are seeking parents/guardians to join our PBIS 

sub-committee, the Communications Committee.  
 

Getting involved with this committee would mean: 

● Providing input/feedback on PBIS-related topics 

● Attending meetings - maybe 3-5 per school year 

● Helping us connect with the Dakota community by fostering communication and 

involvement with families, local businesses, and community members 

 

Please fill out the slip below with your contact information and return it to your child’s 

teacher, or the elementary office. Questions: Please contact Anita Bicksler or Erin Bowers by 

email: abicksler@dakota201.com, ebowers@dakota201.com 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: _________________________________ Child(ren) and ages : 
___________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________
__ 
 
Phone: ______________________ Best time to contact: _________________ Is it ok if we text you?    Y / 

N 

Email: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Best time availability for meetings:  (Circle all that apply) 
 
   7-8am                    3pm-5pm                     6pm-8pm                     I can’t attend meetings, but  

         I will help in other ways. 
Best day availability for meetings:  (Circle all that apply) 
    Monday                Tuesday                    Wednesday                  Thursday                  Friday  
 



Other: (Please explain days of the week/times that work best for you) 


